STAFF ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING
January 21, 2021
2:01 PM

Present: Tasha Taylor, Shari Beckett, Kelly Young, Michelle Crow, Michelle
Filberto Maureen Golick, Vince Sirianni, Denver Schuler, Mason Werner, Katie
Cooper, Michelle Stack, Jason Coleman, Stephanie Mills, Ryan Glanville, Dr.
Evans, Bree Blum, Mia Szabo, Savannah Scott

L.

I

IV.

President Update - Dr. Evans: Everyone on Staff Advisory Council
made their introductions to Dr. Evans and Dr. Evans thanked
everyone for their involvement in Staff Council.

Meeting Minutes - The Minutes from last meeting were approved.

ACCE Update - Vince discussed and handed out a report of things
discussed at December’s ACCE monthly meeting; namely Legislative
Rule Questions, Updates from HEPC regarding enrollment, FAFSA &
Promise scholarships; Covid 19 vaccination logistics; Financial &
Budgetary support from the State; and development of Legislative
Priorities.

BOG Update - Dr. Crawford went over programs; enrollment is down
slightly.

Fundraising Updates - (1) $326.00 was raised through the clothing
sale; (2) Stephanie North won the parking raffle; (3) Since we have
acquired some funds we should give out a gift card at each meeting
as an incentive to attend. Additional funds to purchase future gift
cards would be through the $1.00 per pay that we have discussed in
the past. Kelly Young said that maybe we need to put a restriction
that if you participate in the $1.00 per pay that it be restricted to at
least one year. Tasha will get with Beth Barr to launch this next
month. She will buy a $50.00 Walmart gift card.



VI.  April elections - The Chair and some reps will all be up for
nominations. Michelle Stack will be in charge of that.

Meeting adjourned at 2:52 pm
Minutes taken by Carol Wood



